
 

 

As we move closer to the end of the academic year, we wanted to update you on some 

exciting events and developments happening at our schools.  

As you are aware our previous parent representatives of the Parent and Staff Association 

(PSA) Sam Massey and Jack Miller have stepped down from their roles after a number of 

years.  We would like to thank them again for all their hard work in supporting the PSA, 

their contribution in giving so much of their time  and energy. This has really made a 

difference to the Infant and Junior schools.  Both are still around to give us their much 

valued experience in running events which we are very grateful for.   

We are delighted to introduce ourselves as the new parent representatives, Grace 

Marshall and Laura Quigley.   We are both passionate about the schools and committed 

to working with other parents and staff to continue to create a thriving community and 

helping to raise funds for the schools to use to further benefit the children’s education.  

Our first event will be the Great Spring Clean Table Top Sale – Friday 19th May.  3.30pm-

5.30pm 

 See the flyer sent out this week for details.   

One of the biggest events on the horizon is our annual summer fair, which promises to be 

a fun-filled evening for the whole family.  We are currently planning an array of exciting 

activities, including games, bouncy castles, food and drinks.  Make sure you mark the date 

in your calendar: Summer Fair - Friday June 23rd.  5pm -7.30pm 

We would like to remind parents about the importance of volunteering and supporting the 

PSA at our events.   The PSA relies on the help of volunteers to organise and donate to 

events to enable us to raise funds for the schools.  Whether you can spare a couple of 

hours to help set up for an event or are able to contribute to a stall, every little bit counts. 

Volunteering is also a great way to get involved in the school community and meet other 

parents / carers.   We will be putting out messages requesting assistance when organising 

events, and look forward to working together.  One way of helping on a regular basis with 

a small donation is our 50/50 club, see below for more details!   
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Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents and staff who have 

supported the PSA so far this year.  We have had a great quiz night, discos, Christmas 

story time, and your contributions so far have helped to fund a range of initiatives, 

including parts of Forest School, classroom resources, educational trip contributions and 

rewards for the children.  We are extremely grateful for your generosity and look forward 

to continuing to work together to enhance the educational experiences for all children.  

Your donations and support this term are helping us to raise money for new playground 

markings and end of year rewards for the children!  

We have set up a new PSA email account to help us organise events and answer any PSA 

queries.  This is: psa.ccijs@gmail.com.  Please ensure that this is not used to communicate 

anything relating to your child’s education and is used solely for PSA purposes.   

Thank you, 

Grace and Laura 

  

JOIN OUR CLUB  

THE 50:50 Club is Cheadle Catholic PSA’s half termly prize draw, which gives you a chance 
to win cash prizes while raising much-needed funds.    

 Parents, family, teachers and support staff donate £1 a week and proceeds are split 
50:50 between the fundraising and prizes pots.  

There is no limit to the number of people who can take part.  The more who play, the 
bigger the prize fund and the more money raised to support our children’s education.  

If you want to take part and support the PSA, you can sign up now. It’s simple and can all 
be done online.  

Simply set up a monthly standing order for £4.33*, using 5050 and your surname as a 
reference, to go to:  

Account number: 00978912 Sort code: 30-98-12  

Email psa.ccijs@gmail.com with your full name, telephone number and the class of the 
child you are connected to, so we can ensure any winnings get back to you.  

*(£1 per week x 52 weeks / 12 months = £4.33 per month which will be taken by standing 
order)  
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SAVE THE PSA DATES   
INFORMATION DATE 

Closing date for PSA The Great 
Spring Clean Table Top sale sign up 

17/5/23 

PSA The Great Spring Clean Table 
Top Sale (more details to follow) 

19/5/23 
3.30pm-5.30pm 

Collection of chocolate for Summer 
Fair (chocolate tombola) 

Week beginning 9/5/23 

Collection of Bottles for Summer 
Fair (bottle tombola) 

Week beginning 15/5/23 

Collection of either chocolate/bottles 
for Summer Fair 

Week beginning 22/5/23 

Paper bags home for Summer Fair– 
please decorate and fill with treats 
(edible or small toys/stationary) 

26/5/23 

Collection of filled paper bags for 
Summer Fair  

Week beginning 12/6/23 

Summer Fair (more details to 
follow) 5pm -7.30pm 

23/6/23 

Break the rules day Infant and 
Juniors  

14/6/23 
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